
27 Kingswood Court

48 West End Lane 


NW64SX 


2nd August 2022


Camden Planning Application 


Dear Mr Wong


Re: Planning Application - 2022/2636/P


As a resident of Kingswood Court which is positioned next to Manor Court I strongly object to 
this planning application for the following reasons.


The application 2016 /5383/P for the same development met with very strong opposition and 
was withdrawn.


Manor Court is within South Hampstead Conservation Area .The proposed development would 
infringe conservation restrictions.


The area is overpopulated .The property does not have sufficient space for any off street 
parking, on street parking in Abbey road is at full capacity.


The addition of an extra floor would impact the far reaching views from my 2nd floor 
flat ,replacing them with brick and windows this would affect my well-being  considerably.


The light entering into my property would be greatly impacted.


This development greatly impinges directly on the privacy from others whilst  within my own 
home.


Please consider this application very carefully as it will have a massive undesirable affect on 
those living in close proximity.


Yours sincerely,


Mrs Ruth Abrahams 



